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 Andrew Fischer INT2016/0421/P 23/03/2016  10:52:06 I agree with all of the comments made in relation to the proposal.  Of particular concern would be any 

potential flooding in our back garden.  I also note that two trucks outside our flat for a prolonged 

period will cause considerable nuisance.  Any proposal to include a dental practice and to use the 

existing driveway that adjoins our flat as a commercial right of way is also concerning.

111A Goldhurst 

Terrace

NW63HA

 Steven and Mirela 

Bruck

OBJ2016/0421/P 24/03/2016  00:31:54 Dear Sirs

We write as owners of a flat within 111 Goldhurst Terrace, having also an interest in the freehold of the 

entire property.

Our flat looks out onto the side of the proposed development and our garden is immediately adjacent. 

Our property will be seriously affected by the inevitable disruption which will be caused by the 

proposed building works, by the instability which may be caused by the extensive basement 

development and the increase in the height and bulk of the property which  immediately faces our 

windows and will restrict our light and change the appearance and character of the immediate area,  

The construction traffic to and from the site will pass immediately beneath our flat which bridges the 

area above the access road.

We share the grave misgivings of the Combined Residents' Association of South Hampstead and of 

many neighbours, and believe this this a substantial overdevelopment which appears to be increasing 

with each application. We particularly share concerns regarding the impact of the basement 

development which seems out of all proportion and relies upon the skill of contractors who already 

have mistakenly installed scaffolding without authorisation on our property which had to be removed. 

We trust therefore that the Council will protect our reasonable interests and those of many similarly 

concerned neighbours and will not permit such an excessive development.. 

yours fathfully

Steven and Mirela |Bruck  .

111C Goldhurst 

Terrace

London

NW6 3HA

 Andrew Fischer INT2016/0421/P 23/03/2016  10:51:45 I agree with all of the comments made in relation to the proposal.  Of particular concern would be any 

potential flooding in our back garden.  I also note that two trucks outside our flat for a prolonged 

period will cause considerable nuisance.  Any proposal to include a dental practice and to use the 

existing driveway that adjoins our flat as a commercial right of way is also concerning.

111A Goldhurst 

Terrace

NW63HA

 Simon Whittaker OBJ2016/0421/P 23/03/2016  19:13:45 Please see attached document.111D Goldhurst 

Terrace

London

NW63HA
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